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Sent from Dr. Barbara Resnick:

I am writing to you in the hopes that you will share this terrific opportunity with your chapter members.  American Medical Directors Association (AMDA) this year is in Orlando and they have reached out to offer an opportunity for 3 NPs to attend the Futures Program which precedes the meeting.  All they have to do is cover their own travel and lodging for the meeting (which is why I like to turn to the local chapter folks first!).  This is great for a relatively new NP who is working in LTC or wants to get started in LTC.  As you can see from below the opportunity includes not only participating in the Futures program but membership dues for a year and admission to the full AMDA meeting (which is almost 500 dollars!).  You could have anyone who is interested contact me and I will connect them with Christine Ewing at the AMDA Foundation to make it happen!  Thanks so much for sharing this.  Barb Resnick 

To address the workforce shortage issue in Post-Acute/Long Term Care ( PA/LTC), the AMDA Foundation sponsors an exciting opportunity for residents, fellows and advanced practitioners who are interested in a career in post-acute and long-term-care medicine: the AMDA Foundation Futures Program.   
 
Held during AMDA's annual symposium each year, this intensive learning experience is designed to expose participants to the numerous career opportunities available in post-acute & long-term care medicine.  All participants who are chosen for this program will receive the following benefits:
 
Admission to the AMDA Foundation Futures Program on March 17, 2016;
·         3-Day registration to AMDA-The Society for Post-Acute and Long-Term Care Medicine Annual        Conference 2016, in Orlando, FL;
·         One year of AMDA membership (now includes FREE webinars); and
·         Access to a program dedicated to professional development, Futures participants will receive additional benefits each year when they renew their AMDA membership.

Contact Barbara or Chris if interested in this opportunity:

cewing@amda.com
barbresnick@gmail.com
